

Serving it up for Godfrey



October 5, 2010

Dear George,

We would like to thank you for your generosity in support of the *Serving it up for Godfrey* Round Robin Tennis Event and Silent Auction, held on Sunday, September 26th at The Hopewell Valley Golf Club.

The *Serving it up for Godfrey* event was an incredible success! We all enjoyed an afternoon cookout filled with friends, tennis and fun. We are grateful for your show of support and sincerely appreciate your contribution. The proceeds from this event will directly benefit the Turnbull family.

In a few weeks, Jason Dratman and I will personally deliver the proceeds from *Serving it up for Godfrey* to the Turnbull family. We thank you for your kind generosity and involvement in the event.

Sincerely,

() am

Team Serving it up for Godfrey Carrie Ellis and Jason Dratman

Dear George,

Thank you very much and everyone at the Greg

Wolf Fund for your very generous donation. The Turnbull's

Wolf Fund for your very generous donation. The Turnbull's

are going through a very painful period right now

are your appreciative of your support. You are

and are very appreciative of your support. You are

an amazing fund you thuly lifted the spirits

of Susanna i Godfrey Turnbull. my best regards.

Carme Ellis